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Notice Regarding Impact of Tohoku Pacific Earthquake 
 
 
The Rinnai Group offers its sincere condolences to all people suffering as a 
consequence of the Tohoku Pacific Earthquake, which occurred on March 11. Below 
is a summary of the impact of the earthquake on the Group’s operations.  
 
 
Situation as of 9:00 [Japan Standard Time] on Tuesday, June 7 
 
Product manufacturing 
The Group does not have production operations in the Tohoku or Kanto regions of 
Japan. Accordingly, the earthquake has caused no damage to production facilities. At 
present, we are producing as usual. 
 
Service responsiveness  
At present, we are servicing for product repairs as usual. 
 
Product distribution  
At present, we are making shipments as usual. 
 


